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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am firmly opposed to the President's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National

Forest and urge the Forest Service to keep these protections solidly in place--choosing the "no action"

alternative.

 

Opening this forest to clearcutting and bulldozing will effectively destroy it as a wilderness, all for the sake of

greed.

 

For the same reason, I oppose any plan to open any of the 5 million acres of roadless areas on the Chugach

National Forest to bulldozing and clearcutting for logging.

 

Please keep these fabulous areas fabulous.

 

Sincerely,

 

David J. Worthington

 

Olivet, MI 49076
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